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Announcing Our 3rd Annual Pinewood Derby Days! 
Michael’s Woodshop has a great process to guide Cub Scouts step by step through the Pinewood Derby Car 

creation process. Cub Scouts can use their own design or can choose from many available design templates.  

Each Cub Scout will leave with a paint-ready car.  There are several ways to participate in the fun: 

Open Registration 
Individuals or small groups can sign up for 

one of our open registration sessions. 
(Registration opens Dec 1) 

Pack or Den Events 
Packs or Dens may reserve Michael’s Woodshop 

to hold their own pinewood derby event. 
(Requests currently being accepted) 

 
For information about scheduling Pack or Den Events or to sign up for an Open Registration session, please visit 

the Pinewood Derby Days page on the Camp Snyder website (www.gotosnyder.org). 

JUST LAUNCHED - Youth Apprentice Program 

Our first Youth Apprentices have joined the Michael’s Woodshop Team (Read Article…).  Designed to provide 

opportunities for developing leadership and woodworking skills, this program is open to older BSA registered 

youth.  Please visit the “Volunteering” section of our website for eligibility requirements and additional details. 

Plan Now For Your 2021 Woodshop Events 
 

 

Monthly Classes:  Michael’s Woodshop offers monthly Woodwork Merit Badge and Woodworking 101 classes.  

Our spring classes can be viewed on the Michael’s Woodshop Calendar .  Class registrations open in January. 

Schedule Your Own Event:  Michael’s Woodshop may be reserved by Units for a wide range of activities and our 

Shop Stewards are available to help organize your event.  Pick a project from our Project Idea List or develop your 

own.  Visit our webpage for information about reserving the shop.  2021 Unit reservations have already begun! 

 

It Was a Busy Fall in Michael’s Woodshop! 

Michael’s Woodshop hosted 22 family groups in the shop during the Family Camping Weekends.  Family 

members picked projects from a variety of offerings and everyone left with a successfully completed project! 

This fall, Michael’s Woodshop hosted 15 Woodwork Merit Badge sessions.  While a challenging merit badge to 

earn, seven Scouts completed all of the requirements and many more are in process! 

Schedule Your Own Event activities were in full swing this fall.  Michael’s Woodshop hosted 7 unit activities 

from Bear Dens to Scout Troops.  A popular activity was the Cub Scout Tool Box with over 25 built! 

Michael’s Woodshop hosted three Eagle Scout Projects this fall.  Michael’s Woodshop is a great venue with the 

tools and work space to handle a broad range of projects.  Contact us to reserve the shop for your project! 

For more about upcoming events, planning an event, reserving the shop or our Covid-19 Guidelines, 

please visit the Michael’s Woodshop web page or email us at MichaelsWoodshop.CWBS@gmail.com 
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